The University Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 8-02

RECOMMENDATION ON THE PROPOSED ELIMINATION OF THE MEN'S AND
WOMEN'S VARSITY TENNIS PROGRAMS

The Senate recommends that the plan to eliminate the men's and women's varsity tennis programs not be
implemented.

Adopted by Senate: 14 November 2001

Administrative Response: 28 November 2001

"General fund monies supporting the varsity tennis teams has been withdrawn. However, President
Tompkins has agreed to fully fund the varsity tennis teams with one-time money for FY 2002-03
and partially fund the teams for FY 2003-04. The Athletic Department will be expected to raise
external funding to support the tennis programs during FY 2003-04 and thereafter."

October 8, 2001, memo from Provost Wray to Senate President Keen

Senate Administrative Policy Committee report on Proposal 8-02

Senate Finance Committee report on Proposal 8-02



http://www.admin.mtu.edu/usenate/propose/02/elim.htm
http://www.admin.mtu.edu/usenate/propose/02/ap4.htm
http://www.admin.mtu.edu/usenate/propose/02/davis.htm

